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Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter. You have registered on our website to receive news 
and updates from us.  
  
In this edition: 
  

1.    Industry statistics 
2.    Another club premises certificate withdrawn in poker case 
3.    Better Regulation Delivery Office publish Primary Authority consultation paper  
4.    Current vacancies 
5.    E-bulletin in 2013  
6.    Other news  

___________________________________________________________________ 
  
1.  Latest industry statistics published 
  
The Commission published the latest industry statistics covering April 2009 to March 2012, 
and an Excel version of the statistics for the first time, to provide more transparency and an 
element of interactivity with the figures.   
  
 Read more…   
  
2. Another club premises certificate withdrawn in poker case 
  
A club premises certificate has been withdrawn from a Reigate social club following a local 
authority investigation into alleged illegal poker completed with the support and expertise of 
the Commission. 
  
 Read more…   
  
3. Better Regulation Delivery Office publish Primary Authority consultation paper  
  
Better Regulation Delivery Office has published a consultation paper seeking views on 
extending the range of regulations covered by Primary Authority, including the 
implementation of Primary Authority for age-restricted sales of gambling. 
  
 Read more…   
  
4. Current vacancies 
  
We are currently recruiting for one vacancy; please see the jobs section of our website for 
more information on how to apply. 
  
 Read more...   
  
5. E-bulletin in 2013 
  
This is the final e-bulletin of 2012. E-bulletin will return on 14 January 2013. For details of 
our opening times over the Christmas period see our website. 

http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-press/news_archive/2012/latest_industry_statistics_pub.aspx?utm_source=EB%2B191212&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B191212%2B-%2Bindustry%2Bstatistics
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-press/news_archive/2012/club_premises_cert_withdrawn.aspx?utm_source=EB%2B191212&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B191212%2B-%2Breigate%2Bpress%2Brelease
http://bis.gov.uk/brdo/publications/current-consultations?utm_source=EB%2B191212&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B191212%2B-%2Bbrdo
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-jobs/current_vacancies.aspx?utm_source=EB%2B191212&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B191212%2B-%2Bvacancies


  
 Read more...   
  
6. Other news 
  
 HMRC have announced that the registration window for Machine Gaming Duty will run until 

11 January 2013.    
  
 Recent Advertising Standards Authority rulings.   
  
  
You can also subscribe to our RSS feed  to stay up-to-date with our latest news, 
publications and updates. 
  
THE NEXT E-BULLETIN WILL BE SENT 14 JANUARY 2013 
  

  If your colleagues would like to subscribe to this newsletter,  please register here .  

  If you do not wish to receive future issues, click  unsubscribe  and send the email that 

is generated.   
 

 

 
Republished with kind permission of the Gambling Commission. 
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